
 

COVID-19 Statement (as of 3/25/2020) 
Thank you for trusting Instant Cash and Access 2 Cash to help with your financial needs. 
We also thank you for choosing us to assist you in these challenging times.  As COVID-19 
(Coronavirus) spreads throughout the U.S. and around the world, we want you to rest 
assured that the health and safety of our customers and employees remains our highest 
priority.  We are closely monitoring the latest from the State of Michigan and the CDC 
and taking the necessary precautions to limit the spread of the disease.  You can stay 
informed by regularly visiting​ ​Michigan.gov/Coronavirus​ and/or ​CDC.gov/Coronavirus​. 
  
As of March 25, 2020 we are suspending operations at all stores and this day will be our 
last day of stores being open for business.  We are working with the State of Michigan 
Department of Financial Services (DIFS) to properly manage and extend the due dates 
for existing loans pursuant to direction provided by DIFS. 

Our current plan is to re-open for business on April 22, 2020.  As this date is an 
estimation based on current Executive Orders in place by the State of Michigan, please 
be aware this date may change as circumstances arise.  To speak with a representative, 
you may call 855-964-3822 or 833-689-0660 (both toll free). 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we all work through this challenging 
time. 

 

Customer Notice: There are a wide variety of loan products available in the marketplace, so your 
choice of lending products should match your financial needs. Small-dollar loans used over a long 
period of time can be expensive. 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9..HjPgrreRwWDxby4ZKbkVfPy2ES0RpCN1FR4Mtknn6ac/br/76043650378-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9..QC1ks9W72zrjLWPySt2uV85LkgGaD2mPLyPmR70Xwb4/br/76043650378-l

